
 

 

Prayer meeting at Belvedere Holy Rock Friday evening at 8:30 p.m. (not 6 p.m.) 
 
Theodore Shimmyo 
June 29, 2017 
Belvedere Family Church 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Belvedere Family Community, 

 

As was previously informed to you, Pator Edner, the NY District leader, will conduct a prayer meeting at 

Belvedere Holy Rock this Friday evening. 

 

However, it will take place from 8:30 p.m. instead of 6 p.m. because Mr. Michael McDevitt just told me 

that during the day right now the Belvedere property is being used for a certain important purpose which 

is undisclosed. I apologize for this sudden change of time, but please come. 

 

Also, right after the prayer meeting, Pastor Edner wants to have a meeting with the leadership and the 

outreach team of our community in the Belvedere chapel. The members of the Council and elders in our 

community as well as the outreach team members are welcome to join this meeting. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Theodore Shimmyo, Acting Pastor 

 

 


